
The Hippodrome Circus  

 
The children from Year 2 to Year 6 visited the Hippodrome Circus Christmas Spectacular at the 

end of last term and what a show they saw! From the acrobats, dancers and swimmers to the very 

cheeky comedian, there really was something for everyone. It was a real joy to see the excitement 

and awe on the children's faces as they watched the different acts. They also did our school proud 

with how well they behaved and how polite they were. 

 

A huge thank you needs to go out to the Friends of the School and the Parish Council who both 

supported with the funding of this fantastic event. Without this support, it would not have been 

possible. We are so glad that we were able to provide the children of our school with such an 

amazing experience. 

                   

 

 

 

 

 


